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PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is widening the sidewalk on State Road 
(S.R.) 40 from NW 27th Avenue to SW 7th Avenue. Work will consist of removing the existing 
asphalt path on the north side of the roadway and replace it with an 8-foot concrete sidewalk. 
Additional improvements include curb and gutter modifications. The new sidewalk will meet 
FDOT and Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) requirements.

WHAT TO EXPECT
During construction, motorists should expect lane closures and detours on weekdays and 
weekends. There will also be temporary pedestrian crossings, portable traffic signals and 
other incidental construction occurring within the project limits.

Electronic message boards and other signage will be used to direct traffic through the work 
zone. Motorists are asked to exercise caution and reduce their speed while driving through 
the area. The construction schedule may change due to weather or other unexpected 
conditions.

 For the most current project details and lane closure information, make sure to visit FDOT’s 
Central Florida Roads website, www.cflroads.com.

PROJECT START 
February 2023

CONTRACTOR
Meija International Group Corporation

PROJECT COST
$780,120  

ESTIMATED COMPLETION
Fall 2023

Facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL @MyFDOT_CFLCFLRoads.com @MyFDOT_CFL

Follow us on social media

FOR QUESTIONS, CONCERNS, OR 
PROJECT UPDATES
Send a request to:

Natecia Gayle 
Community Outreach Coordinator 

352-620-3020
natecia.gayle@dot.state.fl.us

Scan the QR code using your 
mobile device to view more 
information about this project.

Financial Project Identification 
(FPID) No.: 437596-2

SIDEWALK IMPROVEMENTS

Marion County

S.R. 40 from NW 27th Avenue to SW 7th Avenue

https://www.cflroads.com/project/437596-2

